
 

 

 

 

 

June 23, 2023 

 

 

NOTICE 

PBI/CalPERS DATA BREACH 
 

 

You may have read or heard that there was a security breach reported this week that affected 

members of CalPERS.  The breach originated at PBI, a company that provides services to identify 

deceased members and ensure accuracy of payments to retirees and beneficiaries.  TCERA does not 

contract with PBI and has not been affected by this breach.  CalPERS has provided a public notice 

regarding this issue which can be found at https://www.calpers.ca.gov/page/home/pbi.  TCERA takes 

data security seriously and is communicating with its third party vendors to ensure that our members’ 

confidential information remains secure. 
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